MANSFIELD TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD 100 Port Murray Road Port Murray, New Jersey 07865

CANCELLATION NOTICE

MANSFIELD TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Chairman of the Mansfield Township Planning Board has cancelled the regular meeting scheduled for Monday, March 19, 2007 at 7:30 PM.

The next regular meeting will be held Monday, April 16, 2007 at the Municipal Building, 100 Port Murray Road, Port Murray, New Jersey, and will be held at 7:30 PM.

All agenda matters scheduled for hearing on March 19, 2007 are carried to the meeting of April 16, 2007.

Patricia D. Zotti, Secretary March 15, 2007